
  

From: Beth Maya l 
Sent: June 8, 2012 7:45 PM 
To: mayoro; Dilkens, Drew; Jones, Ron; Valentinis, Fulvio; Halberstadt, Alan; Sleiman, Ed; Gignac, Jo-Anne {Councillor); 
Hatfield, Percy; Marra, Bill; Payne, Hilary; Maghnieh, Al; clerks 
Cc: Ayesha & Ron Drouillard 
Subject: water fluoridation 

 
Greetings! 

 
My name is Beth Hrickovian Laba and I move from Tecumseh to LaSalle on June 15. I want you to know that I 
am against water fluoridation. I have listened carefully to both sides and am convinced that what we are adding 
to the water is poison for human consumption. As the mother of 2 young children I am afraid of what that 
means for their health ... not to mention my own. 

 
People who want fluoride CAN apply it topically if they choose to. It is neither fair nor ethical to force the rest 
of us to consume a potentially dangerous substance through the water we drink and absorb in baths and 
showers. Imagine the LAWSUITS if, or might I say when you must finally acknowledge the very legitimate 
evidence out there? 

 
Please keep an open mind as you review the evidence ... just because it is past practice does not make it safe or 
right. Many other forward thinking communities have banned it already. Let us be forward thinking as well! 

With hope, 

Beth Hrickovian Laba 
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